Welcome to Year 2

Miss Brathwaite-Gra Miss Mabrut Miss Milner Miss Phipps



PE Days

Monday and Thursday

Children should have the correct kit.

We suggest bringing the kit in on Monday, leave at school and take home Friday to wash

ChristChurch logo T-shirt and plain navy blue bottoms

Our topic for this term is the Medicine.

You can find more information about this on the website.

https://christchurchschool.cc/history/



Homework

This will be given out on a Friday.

Needs to be brought back fully completed the following Wednesday.



Maths

Topic

Spellings

Reading - 15 minutes everyday adult at home to sign reading log book.

Trips

Autumn 1 - Brixton Market

Autumn 2 - Tower of London

Spring 1 - Hindu temple

Spring 2 - Golden Hinde

Summer 1 - Museum of childhood

Summer 2 - Science Museum

Photo permission slips

Photographer in school next week.



Uniform

A reminder that all children should be wearing the correct uniform and make sure it is labelled with their name. Jumpers, t-shirts etc. should have the school logo on.

Attendance and Punctuality

Please make sure your child arrives on time for school as they miss so much if they're late. Just 10 minutes a day adds up to an hour of learning each week. Lessons start straight away every day.

We expect at least 96% attendance. Please make sure your child attends school every day as we don't want them to miss out on their learning.

If you have any issues please speak to us and we might be able to support you.

They get rewards for 100% attendance.

Packed lunches

Please make sure their lunch is healthy - no juice, chocolate or sweets please.

We are a nut free school

Please make sure all medical information is up to date.

Newsletter

Sent out via e-mail every Friday. Please read it every week as it's got lots of information in.

If you are not receiving newsletter please go to the office to check we have the right email address.

Behaviour

We have high expectations of behaviour.

We have a class behaviour policy and reward system.

Children are being rewarded all the time for good behaviour

We will always talk to parents if we have concerns and we'll tell you how well your child is doing too!

PTA Please sign up this year and help the school with fund raising

Assessments

We are friendly and approachable - always come and speak to us if you have any concerns.

We want the best for your children at all times.

It's good to talk etc. We may not be able to have a conversation with you straight away especially if it's at the beginning or the end of the day as we've got to deal with other parents BUT we will always find a time that suits everyone.

Questions